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Reminders: 
-Enrichment classes end at 
5:00pm every day. If you 
need to add or drop a 
class, please email Erik at: 
huberthumphrey@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 
-We run Homework Club 
every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday 
in our Quiet Room in the 
first grade hallway. All 
children are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. If 
you would like your child 
to get individualized 
reminders please see a 
staff member.  
 

 
Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 974-8069 
 

Office Phone: 296-2880 
 

Site Email: 
huberthumphrey@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 

 
 
Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 
 

November is “NM History” Month at Hubert Humphrey 
We will be running curriculum focused on history here in our home state of New 
Mexico. We have lots of activities about roadrunners, cool New Mexican food and  
other things that make our home awesome.  
 

Special Events in November: 

The 5th Annual Turkey Trot will be held at 2:30pm on Wednesday, 11/20. During this 

November Tradition the children chase and try to catch a ‘turkey’ (person in a costume) 

for a chance to win a Thanksgiving Turkey! Good luck everyone! 
 

Our first Continuous Quality Improvement (CQI) meeting will be Tuesday 11/19 from 6-

6:30pm in the cafeteria. This is a volunteer team of parents and staff that meets to 

assess how the program is doing and make it even better! We meet over dinner and 

childcare is provided.  Please join us if you can!  
 

School is closed 11/25-11/29 for Thanksgiving Break. Children’s Choice will be open at 

Osuna from 7am-6pm on 11/25, 11/26, and 11/27. We will be closed Thursday 11/28 

and Friday 11/29. To sign up for care please visit your online parent portal and speak 

with a staff member if you have any questions.  

 

 
The Older Kids Club rehearsing and making their music video of “Stereo 

Hearts” by Gym Class Heroes. This was a morning club led by Ian and Evan and 
the kids choreographed their moves and assigned the parts for the video.  



 

 

  

 

 

Rock Candy with Jasmine 

 
 

 

“One evening I was at Children’s Choice and I 
looked out the window and saw a million fire 
tailed Mexican bats flying towards our school. 
Everybody was screaming and yelling and running 
for their backpacks and trying to leave and they 
were signing their selves out so they could leave. I 
was running to my moms rooms and calling for 
help. I knew bats were good for bugs but this was 
too much. We called bat control so they could 
relocate them to a cave to roost. We made sure 
they were safe at their new home. The school was 
free of guano and the bats were safe from 
people.” 
 
Pretend Bat Story by Julia Hermanson  
 
Sign Language Club with Ms. Laura 

 
 

 
This month one of our parents, Ms. Laura, volunteered 
to come and teach our community some sign language 
two Wednesdays in a row. The kids learned different 
signs for common words and phrases and practiced a 
lot of emotion signs. This was great because the kids 
got to experience learning a new language from a sign 
language teacher and they also got to practice 
communicating about emotions. Thank you Ms. Laura 
for coming to share your passion with us! 
 

If you would like to volunteer to teach our kids 
something, please speak with a staff member, we love 
having our parents involved in our program! 


